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Pre-Arrival  

Description                                                                                       Type Ticket 

START Integration 
 
Modified IRIS to accommodate biodata changes as a result of 
RPC's transition from their old WRAPS application to their new 
START application. For example: The number portion of Case 
Number will now be 8 digits instead of 6. 

Enhancement 243677 

AORs Sent by Affiliate Notification  
 
Corrected an issue with the "AORs Sent by Affiliate" RA 
notification that was sometimes marking a case with a Type of 
"Corrected" when it should have been marked as "New." 

Bug 247800 

 
 

Quarterly Consultation  

Description                                                                                       Type Ticket 

Quarterly Consultation Console 
 
Due to COVID-19, PRM has changed the rules on how RAs 
report compliance for Q3 and Q4 2020. Therefore, IRIS needed 
to be changed to mark an affiliate as compliant if they have at 
least one yes per group in either the Participated column or the 
Meet/Follow Up column.  A switch was added to allow 
determining compliance by the old or new rule in case PRM 
changes back to requiring participation in a simultaneous QC. 

Enhancement 247569 

 
 

Matching Grant  

Description                                                                                       Type Ticket 

MG Report Bulk Unlock 
 
Added a description of this feature on the page to help 
understand how the bulk unlock works. 

Enhancement 246499 

 

 

Reports  

Description                                                                                       Type Ticket 

WRAPS/START Version Number 
 
Added RPC's Record Version # to Custom Reports (001 = 
imported from WRAPS application; 002 = imported from 
START application) to aid in troubleshooting once data is being 
received from both of RPC's systems. 

Enhancement 248389 

 



Administration  

Description                                                                                       Type Ticket 

IRIS APIs 
 
In IRIS v.5.7.7, a daily job was created to deactivate user 
accounts that have not been used in over 90 days.  This had an 
undesirable effect on the IRC and Loan Web Service APIs 
since those jobs use generic IRIS user accounts for 
authentication.  The solution was to have the APIs update Last 
Login Date each time they run to keep the generic user 
accounts active. 

Bug 246789 

 


